Mainly Monogramming <info@mainlymonogramming.com>
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
4/24/2014 2:05:38 PM

Re: 2014 FGI Bags

Katherine,

| still have not received payment for the bags. Please advise when | will be receiving it.
Thanks,

Megan McGarty

www.mainlymonogramming.com

843-671-6811

On Apr 6, 2014, at 11:30 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Yes, the bags were picked up. | hope to see them tomorrow.
The invoice will be paid this week.

Thank you,

Katherine

On Apr 4, 2014, at 8:27 PM, "Mainly Monogramming" <info@mainlymonogramming.com> wrote:

| am assuming Kenneth made it since the bags are gone. They turned out great again!!
Thanks for the order!!

Please let me know when can | expect payment?
Will you be done for Heritage?

Thanks,
Megan

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mainly Monogramming <info@mainlymonogramming.com>
Date: April 3, 2014 at 8:35:13 PM EDT

To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: Re: 2014 FGI Bags

Is Kenneth bring a check for the order?

Thanks,
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Megan

On Apr 2, 2014, at 9:09 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
wrote:

Sound great.

Please email me your address for Kenneth to pick them up on Friday after 12:00PM.
Thank you,

Katherine

From: Mainly Monogramming [mailto:info@mainlymonogramming.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 7:23 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Re: 2014 FGI Bags

I should have them completed by Friday. | will email you the invoice.

Thanks,
Megan

On Mar 31, 2014, at 9:47 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
wrote:

Hope you had a great weekend!

How is the pickup date looking for 4/4/147?
Thank you,

Katherine

From: Veldran, Katherine

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 8:14 PM
To: 'Mainly Monogramming'

Subject: RE: 2014 FGI Bags

Great and Congrats!!!
Is there any way to have them picked up on April 4th?

From: Mainly Monogramming [mailto:info@mainlymonogramming.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 8:11 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Re: 2014 FGI Bags

Hey! | got your message. | started a new job this week, so | have been
adjusting to a 11-12 hour work day. The bags are here. | will do them the same
way as last year. | hope to have them complete by the 7th or 8th.

Thanks,
Megan

On Mar 26, 2014, at 9:49 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.
SC.gov> wrote:

We are going to order the same exact order from 2013.
What would be the pickup date? We will have someone from
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Columbia come down and pick them up.
Thank you,
Katherine



